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24th March 2023 

 
Gorokan High School 

 
Route 79 - PM SERVICE THURSDAY ONLY 

 
 
Dear Parents and Students, 
 
Commencing Monday 24th April 2023 (1st Day of Term 2), Afternoon Route 79 will operate via a 
revised path as detailed below. 
 
 
Route 79 will continue to commence from Gorokan High School (2:06pm) via (R)Goobarabah Av 
(R)Lake Haven Dr, Chelmsford Rd (L)Arizona Rd (2:15pm) (R)Hakone Rd (L)Waterside Dr 
(R)Mataram Rd (L)Hiawatha Rd (R)Sparks Rd (2:20pm) (L)Minnesota Rd (L)Warnervale Rd 
(R)Louisiana Rd (R)Fairmont Bvd (L)Minnesota Rd (R)Pacific Hwy, Britannia Dr (L)Guardian 
Rd (2:33pm), De Lisle Dr (L)Casey Dr (R)Cutler Dr (R)Pacific Hwy (L)Into Wyong Station 
(2:42pm). 
 
As a result of this path change, Route 79 will no longer service Pacific Hwy between Louisiana Rd 
& Figtree Bvd. 
 
 
For further information please contact Busways Customer Service on 1300 69 2929 or 

infoline@busways.com.au. 

 

Alternatively, you can view all of your schools timetabled services at: 
https://www.busways.com.au/nsw/school-services/school-timetables and select the link adjacent 
to your schools name; “New timetable | 24 April 2023”. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
BUSWAYS 
(3462i) RTE 79 206p 1326W 
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